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CPSU NSW Update: TBS “Round Table” postponed 

Our regular TBS Round Table discussion has been postponed at the request of The Benevolent Society. The 

meeting will be rescheduled shortly. 

If you have any issues you would like us to raise, please email them to gwelsh@psa.asn.au and we will have 

them placed on the agenda. 

What can I do in the meantime? 

If you have any questions or need assistance with a workplace issue, please contact our Member Support 

Centre on 1300 772 679 or email membersupport@psa.asn.au. 

If you don’t have a local Delegate and would like to become more involved with the CPSU NSW, please contact 

Cora Sarmiento at csarmiento@psa.asn.au or our Member Support Centre on 1300 772 679  

Ask your colleagues to stand with you by joining CPSU NSW today. They can JOIN ONLINE. 

CPSU NSW – STRONGER TOGETHER! 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
gwelsh@psa.asn.au
membersupport@psa.asn.au
csarmiento@psa.asn.au
cpsunsw-org.au/join

